
- BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH -
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------

In the Matter of the Request of Apple
Valley Water Company for an Extension of
Their Service Territory

)
)
)
)
)

DOCKET NO. 07-2178-01

NOTICE OF DOCKET CLOSURE

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ISSUED: November 1, 2007

By The Commission:

On May 7, 2007, Apple Valley Water Company (“Apple Valley” or

“Company”) filed a Request for Extension of Service Territory (“Request”) seeking to

include certain property located within the town limits of Apple Valley, Utah, in said

service territory.

On October 3, 2007, the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) filed a

memorandum stating the Company had informed the Division by telephone on October

1, 2007, that the Company was no longer interested in serving the area that was the

subject of its Request and had asked that the Request be cancelled.  Therefore, the

Division recommends the Commission cancel said Request.

Wherefore, based on the foregoing, the Commission determines to close,

and by this Notice closes, Docket No. 07-2178-01 with no further action.  

DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah this 1st day of November, 2007.

      
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary
G#55211


